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MEM is very pleased to acknowledge generous financial help received during the past 12 months from 

 

Mercer Limited, The Holt Charitable Trust, W.H.Smith Promotions Ltd., Liverpool Mathematical Society, 
Liverpool Hope University, The University of Liverpool 

Liverpool Mathematical 
Society (LivMS) 

 

For full details of 2009 events visit 
www.maths.liv.ac.uk/lms.html 
 
 

• General Interest Lecture 
Thursday 26 February 09 at 
Liverpool Hope University 
How to Cheat at Mind Reading 
Rob Eastaway 

 
 
 

• Primary CPD meetings, 
contact Wendy Singleton 
01254 885 907 
w.singleton@tesco.net  

 
 

• Saturday 24 January 09  Maths 
Recovery KS1  
Christine Porter 

 
 

• Saturday 21 March 09  Creative 
Maths for Young Children 
Carole Bean 

 
 

• Secondary CPD meetings, 
contact Pauline Bray 
0151 291 3278 
brayp@hope.ac.uk  

 
 
 

• Saturday 17 January 09  More 
Electric Learning Dave Carden 
 
 
 

• Saturday 21 March 09 
Functioning Mathematically: 
improving pupils’ investigational 
skills Nathan Keeling  ATM  For more information on 

local activities of the Association 
of Teachers of Mathematics 

contact: Sue Humphreys 
Tel 0151 346 1182 

suehumphreys@wirral.gov.uk  

MEM Brain Teaser – a seasonal, but ‘unpredictable’, challenge for all mathematicians: 

 

I F V A B P Q R S P T D W M A N B D E J F X K P Y M S 
Can you crack the code?  Further clues (but no answer) can be found on the MEM website 

Contact MEM 
www.maths.liv.ac.uk/~mem 
 
 

MEM Secretary: Mark O’Hagan 
Tel 07795 006 936 
mohagan@childwallsc.co.uk   
 

MEM Chairman: Barry Grantham 
Tel 0151 291 3612 
granthb@hope.ac.uk 
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FunMaths Roadshow CD 
 

For details and latest news of CD v4 
and complete kits for purchase 
visit the new website:   

www.maths.liv.ac.uk/lms/funmaths/  

LMS BURSARIES   See LivMS 
website for details of bursaries for 
teachers and students and how to 
apply www.maths.liv.ac.uk/lms.html 

Maths Club   
The next meeting is Saturday 31 
January 09 at Liverpool University. 
Contact: David Lewis 
d.m.lewis@liv.ac.uk  
www.maths.liv.ac.uk/~mathsclub/

Further Maths Centre 
contact: Martin Bamber  
Tel 0151 794 4054 
m.bamber@liv.ac.uk  
www.fmnetwork.org.uk/ 
 

NCETM 
National Centre for Excellence 
in Teaching Mathematics 
www.ncetm.org.uk 
 

contact: Liz Henning 
Tel 07787 564 348 
Liz.henning@ncetm.org.uk  

MEM Challenge and MEM Senior Challenge 

 

Copies of these take-home competitions for pupils in Years 7/8 (Challenge) and 
Years 9/10 (Senior Challenge) will be mailed directly to all Heads of Maths in all 
secondary schools by 1 February 2009, to be made available to pupils over February 
half-term. 

 

Engaging mathematics – 
secondary workshops for 
teachers  
Wednesday 1 April 09 at 
 

The University of Liverpool  plus a 
presentation by Sue Pope (QCA): 
Engaging Mathematics for all 
learners 
 

Details and booking form from Ian 
Porteous at www.liv.ac.uk/maths/

LivMS Sixth-Form Pop Maths Quiz 
The sixth annual Quiz will be held on 
 

Saturday 7 March 2009 at 
 

Liverpool John Moores University 

 
 

Full details and how to enter from Dave 
Pountney  d.c.pountney@ljmu.ac.uk or visit 
 

www.maths.liv.ac.uk/lms.html 


